
  

28 February 2014 

Dear All,                              

 

 

RE: New Chief Commissioner and International Commissioner  

 

On behalf of the Korea Scout Association(KSA), I am pleased to inform you that Dr. Eun Bae 

Seo has been appointed Chief Commissioner of KSA and Mr. Simon Hang Bock Rhee has been 

appointed International Commissioner of KSA on 27 February, 2014. 

 

Dr. Eun Bae Seo was appointed Vice President of the KSA in 2013, Member of the Board of 

Directors of KSA from 2004 and he has served as a Deputy Int'l Commissioner form 1999 to 

2004. He became a Tiger Scout(Top scout rank in KSA) in 1972. Dr. Seo succeeded Mr. Bock 

Hyun Chung on 27 February 2014. Upon his retirement, Mr Chung had served as Chief 

Commissioner for 4 years. 

 

Mr. Simon Hang Bock Rhee has joined the Scouting since 1966 when he was middle school 

student. He has served as a International Commissioner of KSA from 2004 to 2008 and Vice 

President of KSA from 2008 to 2012. He has also attended several international and world 

events and rendered valuable service to the movement of World Scout Committee Chairman. 

Mr. Rhee replaces Mr. Sang ho Shim on 27 February 2014. Upon his retirement, Mr. shim has 

served as International Commissioner for 2 years. 

 

It is our earnest desire to maintain a close, fruitful relationship with you and we would be most 

grateful if you would continue to extend your support and consideration to KSA. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gi Duk Kim 

Secretary General 

Korea Scout Association 

 


